
On 30 September 2017, government legislation came into effect which changed the way fees and costs of superannuation 
products must be disclosed. 

What has changed?

Transactional and Operational Costs 

Superannuation funds are now required to include in the fees and costs disclosed to you, any Transactional  
and Operational Costs associated with its investments that are incurred by the fund or its service providers  
(such as investment managers). These costs may include things such as stamp duty, buy sell spreads and settlement 
costs. These costs are included in the Indirect Cost Ratio (ICR) and will appear on your annual statements as  
‘indirect costs of your investment’. Other costs of investing are included in the Investment Fee and will appear  
on your annual statements as ‘other fees of your investment’.

Property Operating Costs and Borrowing Costs

Superannuation Funds are now also required to disclose to you any Property Operating Costs and Borrowing Costs 
associated with investments that are incurred by the fund or its service providers. These costs are not included in 
the Investment Fee or ICR, but appear in the Additional Information About fees and costs that accompanies your 
annual statements.  

How will this change impact me?

It is important to note that these are not new costs. They have always been incurred in investment transactions  
and reflected in net returns. The way we calculate net returns will not change. 

This means, the fees and costs you pay won’t change, only the way we disclose them to you will change.  

Where can I get more information?

Current fees and costs information is available in the product disclosure statement at hesta.com.au/pds

significant event notice

Issued by H.E.S.T. Australia Limited ABN 66 006 818 695 AFSL No. 235249, Trustee of Health Employees Superannuation Trust Australia ABN 64 971 749 321. This information is of a  
general nature and does not take into account your objectives, financial situation or specific needs so you should look at your own financial position and requirements before  
making a decision. You may wish to consult an adviser when doing this. Before making a decision about HESTA products you should read the relevant Product Disclosure Statement (call 
1800 813 327 or visit hesta.com.au/pds for a copy), and consider any relevant risks (hesta.com.au/understandingrisk).
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